
 
 

 

2200 W Parkway Boulevard  
Salt Lake City, UT 84119 

April 2025 

Longacre Elementary School 
34850 Arundel Dr 
Farmington, MI  48335 
 
Dear Rhonda Henry, 

On behalf of Leader in Me, I would like to extend my congratulations to Longacre Elementary School on 
receiving the 2025 Leader in Me Legacy Award from Franklin Covey Education. This recognition is a 
testament to the dedication, hard work, and innovation demonstrated by your entire school community. 

The Legacy Award is the highest honor for Leader in Me schools. Longacre Elementary School has 
demonstrated outstanding achievement in meeting the rigorous criteria required to earn this recognition. 
Your unwavering commitment to innovation and sustained growth in the areas of culture, leadership, 
academics, and student empowerment exemplifies what it means to leave a legacy. 

We commend the efforts of your entire Lighthouse Team, staff, students, families and community partners 
for their dedication to excellence, collaboration, and growth. Longacre Elementary School has fostered an 
environment where leadership, culture, and academics are at the forefront, and we look forward to seeing 
your continued success.  Your school has made and continues to make innovative and distinctive 
contributions to the Leader in Me community and the education community at large, 

Once again, congratulations on receiving the Leader in Me Legacy Award.   We wish you continued success in 
all your future endeavors as you continue to make a profound impact on your students, staff, families, and 
community. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Sean Covey


